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I strongly oppose this Bill. It is not necessary and is the thin end of the wedge. I lived in Germany in the mid 1980s 
and witnessed the Police State of East Germany. It was pure evil.

This is not how i want my children raised in such a totalitarian state.

Deane Belfield (via iPhone) 
Castlemaine
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